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REMINDER: DAVISBURG ROAD TO CLOSE JULY 31 FROM OAKHURST ROAD TO TERRACE
ROAD IN ROSE TOWNSHIP FOR CULVERT REPLACEMENT

Beverly Hills, MI— The Road Commission for Oakland County expects to close Davisburg Road from

Oakhurst Road to Terrace Road in Rose Township, starting tomorrow, Friday, July 31, for a culvert

replacement. 

The closure is expected to last until approximately Oct. 2.

The detour for through traffic is Milford Road to White Lake Road to Ormond Road, back to Davisburg

Road and vice versa. Motorists will be able to access homes and businesses in the closed section throughout the

work.

Resurfacing work on Ormond Road from Davisburg to north of White Lake Road (part of the Davisburg

Road detour route) will begin soon (date will be announced when known). During the work, Ormond Road will

remain open to traffic with flag control in the work zone.

This section of Davisburg Road carries approximately 4,200 vehicles per day.

For more information on the Davisburg project, visit: http://rcocweb.org/495/Davisburg-Road-Culvert-

Replacement.
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